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Dear Kevin,

Hope this email finds you well.

Thank you for your assistance in guiding our company through the suitability process and
helping us develop strategies around our product development and work framework. Our
team reviewed the strategies and introduced a new product that features a recyclable
package and is up to 75% more energy efficient. This is a significant milestone for our
young company!

Thanks to you and your team support us in this journey.

Best regards,
Uzzi

---
Uzair Rafi
CEO 
Incubation Centre | Enterprise Hub De Havilland Campus
Hatfield, Hertfordshire AL10 9EU.
t: +44 (0) 1923944278 | m: +44 (0) 7766027227
www.geosmartpro.com

   Web | Twitter | LinkedIn | Facebook | Instagram

Reg address: 1st Floor, Building 2, Croxley Business Park, Watford, WD18 8YA.
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